The Nicodemus Historical Society
R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625
(913) 839-4280
(New Number)

September 11, 1996

Graham County Schools
Hill City, Kansas 67625

Dear Superintendent:

[t is time to celebrate our 4th Annual Pioneer Days in Nicodemus on October 12-13
and want the students in Graham County to participate. This year we are requesting
that the teachers encourage their students to interview someone in their family that
has a story to tell about Nicodemus, whether it be from participating in our
emancipation celebrations in the past, baseball games, or specific experiences that
they might have had.

Enclosed is the form to copy and distribute to teachers. Please have them return
them to me no later than October 9th. We appreciate your cooperation and support.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates-Tompkins
President/ Executive Director

The Only Remaining All African American Pioneer Town




